
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of a child in Year 5 

 

Year 5 would like to invite you to a celebration of work for our ‘Out of this World’ topic on 

Wednesday 23rd October between 3:15-4:00 p.m. in the school hall. 

 

The children will be displaying their space art work and space related writing. We will also be 

showing some of the photos from our school trip to INTECH. 

 

We would look forward to seeing you then to celebrate the children’s fantastic work. 

 

Miss C Dakin 

Year 5 lead 
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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


